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We at the Superstition Chapter hope you are all staying safe and well during these times. 
We trust all this will be resolved and we can get back to normal soon. 

The month of March was a hard month for ABATE as we lost two of our members, Dave 
“Coach” Pennington and Gynni Giebel. They were involved in a fatal car accident in Florida. 
We would like to thank Season’s End Mortuary for the help of getting them back to Arizona. 
There will be a Celebration of Life once things settle down. Please keep their families in your 
thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. 

The April chapter meeting was cancelled due to the Easter holiday, we hope you were able 
to spend time with your families. 

With this being MAY remember this is Motorcycle Awareness month. Watch for 
proclamations across the state. Perfect month to recruit new members as well. We will be 
having our chapter meeting on May 10th at 2:00 provided restrictions are lifted. Watch for 
updates on Facebook and your email. 

If you have a membership coming due, we are still here to assist you. Please call Becky at 
480-229-6578, stop by the office at 1784 W Superstition Blvd #2 Apache Junction, AZ 
85120 or email supabateaz@gmail.com. 

We still have raffle tickets for the motorcycle/ABATE t-shirt quilt if interested, please contact 
one of the board members. 

The weather is perfect for riding, please be safe and stay well. 
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